PO Box 440, 826 Okanagan Ave,
Chase, British Columbia VOE MO

Office: 250. 679-3238
Fax: 250. 679-3070

www,chasebc.ca

April 23, 2021

BC Utilities Commission
Suite 401, 900 Howe Street
Vancouver, BC

V6Z 2N3

To Whom it May Concern:

RE: 2020 Street Lighting Rate Application

At its Regular meeting of April 13, 2021, the Village of Chase Council considered the letter that
Mayor Hall, City of Prince George, wrote to you at the end of March 2021 requesting
reconsideration of the surcharge rate downloaded on local governments.

Our Council unanimously supported the letter from Mayor Hall, and by way of this letter wishes
to inform you directly of that support.

We hope you consider making streetlight hydro rates more affordable for local governments.

Sincerely,
VILLAGE OF CHASE

L Lo

od Crowe, Mayor

Cc: Mayor Lyn Hall, City of Prince George




